
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

June 12, 2024 

Filed via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  Dockets UE-220407 and UG-220408 
Request for Withdrawal 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

On May 16, 2024, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submitted a second Amended Petition for an 
Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting Treatment for Puget Sound Energy’s Increased Costs 
Associated with the Updated WUTC Regulatory Fee Approved in Senate Bill 1589 (2024) 
Dockets UE-220407 and UG-220408.   

By this letter and pursuant to WAC 480-07-370 (3), the Company respectfully requests 
withdrawal of the second amended petition, submittal under Docket No. UE-220407 and UG-
220408, to allow time to ensure that all parameters that should be addressed by the petition have 
been included.  PSE anticipates refiling the accounting petition at a later date. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Tyler Pavel at (425) 462-3798 or 
tyler.pavel@pse.com.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free  

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com

cc:   Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
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